LEGAL NOTICE

The New Mexico Commission for the Blind will hold a public meeting on Saturday, October 26, 2024. The public meeting will take place from 11:00 AM to 12:00 PM, and will be held at the Sheraton Albuquerque Hotel. The purpose is to collect input on the rehabilitation and independent living needs of persons who are blind or have low vision.

LOCATION

Sheraton Albuquerque Hotel

2600 Louisiana Blvd NE

Albuquerque, NM 87110
If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate, please contact Ms. Kelly Burma at least three business days in advance. Ms. Burma can be reached at Kelly.burma@cfb.nm.Gov, or at 505-383-2277. 
